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To Whom It May Concern:

The Kellum Eye Center began placing accounts with Louisiana Recovery
Systems about 1 year ago. Since we began sending our accounts to them,
the accounts have been handled very professionally. Each time that I need
to call, everyone that I have had to speak to has been very knowledgable
about the proper collection procedures.

The amount of money that they have collected on our behalf has well
exceeded any other agency that we have used in the past. I have
recommended them to several local physician offices as well as several
people that I have met through medical seminars.

I highly recommend Louisiana Recovery Services if you are in need of an
efficient and professional agency.

Sincerely,
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" Michele Flynn, CP€
Billing/Collections Manager
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446 Corporate Drive (985) 872-5577
Houma, LA 70360 Fax (985) 868-4190
800-974-6784



